
WSR 24-08-075
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
EMPLOYMENT SECURITY DEPARTMENT

[Filed April 2, 2024, 3:33 p.m.]

This letter is to inform you that the employment security depart-
ment (department) is withdrawing a preproposal statement of inquiry 
filed as WSR 24-07-091 on March 19, 2024. The department has decided 
it will not be pursuing this rule making at this time.

For this reason, WSR 24-07-091 is being withdrawn pursuant to WAC 
1-21-060 and RCW 34.05.335.

Please email rules@esd.wa.gov if you have questions.
Stephanie Frazee

Legislation and Rules Coordinator
Employment System Policy and Integrity Division
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